
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Re: Shared HSCL Co-Ordinator Appointment 

 

               13th October 2021 

 

Parents of 4th/5th Class, 

 

You may be aware that Matthew McArdle, our previous HSCL Co-Ordinator for the Redeemer 

Schools, took up a principalship in Monaghan at the beginning of the school year. 

 

Following on from this, the Shared HSCL Co-Ordinator position was advertised across the two 

schools. Interviews were held last week and I am delighted to announce that Mr Niall McArdle 

was appointed to the post. He will commence this role after  the Halloween break on Monday 

1st November. 

 

I will be letting the wider school community know this news in our October Newsletter, however, I 

wanted to link in with you first, as parents of the pupils in Mr McArdle’s class.  A recruitment  

process will need to take place to fill the vacant class teacher position and the hope is to have a 

teacher in place by the end of November.  

 

In the interim period, most likely Monday 1st November to Friday 26th November, I will teach 

4th/5th Class. This is to provide consistency to the class and to ensure a smooth transition for  

everyone. We will be able to avail of extra teaching support for the class during this 4 week period, 

however, I will be a constant for the boys until a more long-term appointment is made. 

 

The boys have been informed of this today and I will be in and out of the classroom both this week 

and next week to get to know the boys a little better and ease into the day-to-day running of the 

room. 

 

Thank you for your continued support , 

_____________________________ 

M.Murray 
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